
From: Laurence Hartley <lwpahartley@pacific.net>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 5/11/2019 11:25 AM

Subject: BOS Meeting May 14, 2019, Item 6e

We the undersigned residents of the Lower Deerwood neighborhood strongly oppose the extension of the Sunset period for indoor
Commercial Cannabis grows.

Neighbors have worked very hard over a long period of time to get protection from commercial cannabis operations in our rural
neighborhoods.
We appreciate the protections that the County has put in place for our neighborhoods. 

That protection is now threatened by the proposal to extend the Sunset period for Indoor Commercial cannabis grow operations in
neighborhoods. 

Commercial cannabis operations have been given 3 years to continue and this has been longer than any of us wanted.

Extending the Sunset Period would allow commercial cannabis indoor growing to occur for 2 more years, for a total of 5 years
in our rural neighborhoods. 
Deerwood, El Dorado, Rogina, Redemeyer Rd., etc. and all over the County.

Having extended time for indoor commercial cannabis grows allows all of the negative effects that affect our neighborhoods to continue
longer.
Traffic, crime, commercial activities, jeopardizing our safe and peaceful neighborhoods.

We ask you to uphold the protections we worked so hard to put in place and keep commercial indoor cannabis operations, to the time
period agreed upon.

Respectfully,

Larry & Pat Hartley
Lower Deerwood


